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Dear Parish Family, 
 

We want to welcome all of our alumni and guests who are here to celebrate the 
5:00 p.m. Mass with us and attend the annual All-Class Reunion.   
 
Thank you to all who contributed candy for this year’s Halloween Party and all 
who worked to make this year’s Halloween Party a success. Our Halloween Party 
serves not only our parishioners and our school students but also the children in 
the neighborhood.  The Halloween Party is one way in which we reach out to the 
neighborhood by providing a safe, secure, and enjoyable environment to celebrate 
Halloween.   
 

Friday is the Feast of the Dedication of the Lateran Basilica.  It is considered the mother church of Western Christendom.  Although 
most people identify the Pope with St. Peter’s Basilica, St. John Lateran is actually the cathedral church of the diocese of Rome.  
Since the Pope is the Pope because he is the bishop of Rome, St. John Lateran is his church properly speaking.  It was originally 
dedicated to our Savior (Saint Savior).  After it was destroyed by an earthquake in 896, it was rebuilt and dedicated St. John the 
Baptist in 905.   
 
Next weekend is the United Catholic Appeal: Christ our Hope Intention Weekend. If you have not already received your pledge card, 
you should receive it this week. Please bring your completed pledge card to church next weekend (November 10th or 11th). The United 
Catholic Appeal reminds us that we are part of a larger church than our own parish. Our gifts to the United Catholic Appeal help the 
Church of the Archdiocese to proclaim the Word of God, to celebrate sacraments, and to respond with charity to the needs of God’s 
people. Therefore, I hope that you will continue to be generous to the United Catholic Appeal.   
 
Please note that the United Catholic Appeal intention card is not the intention card for parish support. Our parish awareness campaign 
for stewardship of time, talent, and treasure will take place in February. 
 
Big congratulations to Little Flower parishioners and/or graduates of Little Flower Catholic School who achieved high honors or 
honors at Scecina Memorial High School for the first quarter: 
 

High Honors Honors 

Payton Brown 
Alexis Dohleman 
Walter Egan 
Courtney Harris 
Miriam Herrera 
Cayla Long 
Allison Minton 

Logan Moss  
Maria Nevins 
Isabella Sala 
Joshua Thomas 
Julia White 
Mya White 
 

Manuel Avila 
Joseph Battles 
Victor Franco 
Anden Glawatz 
Hollie Harper 
Alice Hughey 
David Mariscal-
Aguilar 
 

Spencer Moss 
Isabella Rosales 
Jordan 
Schluttenhofer 
Ariel Sutton 
Adrianna Turner 
Chase Turner 
 

 

Have a wonderful week. 
 
fr. bob  
 

Ladies Club November Meeting  
(note the day change!) 

Please join us Thursday, November 8 for our meeting.  

• 7:00 p.m. – Business Meeting 

• 7:30 p.m. – Dick Kramer will share excerpts from a book he 
wrote for his children and grandchildren preserving his 
childhood memories.  

• 7:50 p.m. – Stuffing 70 pair of socks for the homeless with 
toiletries.   

Many hands will make light work! We will continue taking 
donations of toiletries through November 7.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

We extend our sympathy to 
Andrew & Kristin Reed and 

their family on the death of 
Kristin’s father, Lynn 
Nelson, and to Don and 

Jeni Nevins and their 

family on the death of Jeni’s grandmother Lucile Morand.  
Please kee  these families in your thou hts and ra ers durin  
this difficult time.  May God welcome Lynn and Lucile into 
his eternal glory.   
 

 



THE THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 

 
 

For the Week of November 5 – November 11, 2018  
 

05 November Monday  

 5:30 p.m. Christy Deal  

06 November Tuesday  

 5:30 p.m. Pat Gandolph by Laura Piercefield 

07 November Wednesday  

  5:30 p.m. John Asher by Joe and Gloria Asher 

08 November Thursday  

 5:30 p.m. Dennis J. & Mary Florence   

09 November Friday  

 8:30 a.m. Julianne and David Kring by the Kring Family 

 5:30 p.m. Communion Service 

10 November Saturday-Vigil of The 32nd Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

 5:00 p.m. Ed Spalding by the Spalding Family 

11 November Sunday – 32nd   Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 8:30 a.m. For the People 

 10:30 a.m. Brian Cuppy by Marilyn Ross 

 6:00 p.m. Norbert & Mary Helen Arvin by the Arvin 
Family 

 

 
 

November 4 - 11, 2018 
 

DAY ROOM TIME GROUP 
Sunday Church 8:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy 

 Duffey Hall 9:00 a.m. PTO Pancake Breakfast 

 School 9:30 a.m. Religious Ed 

 Duffey Hall 9:30 a.m. Chess Practice 

 Church 5:00 p.m. Youth Choir Practice 
Sing at 6:00 p.m.Mass 

 Parish Center 7:00 p.m. Confirmation Prep 

Monday St. Patrick 1:30 p.m. SVDP 

 St. Therese 6:30 p.m. SoulCore 

Tuesday St. Therese 9:30 a.m. Legion of Mary 

 St. Therese 7:00 p.m. RCIA 

 Church 7:00 p.m. Choir 

Wednesday St. Patrick 7:00 p.m. School Commission 

 St. Therese 7:00 p.m. Men’s CRHP 

Thursday Duffey Hall 7:00 p.m. Ladies Club Meeting 

 St. Therese 8:00 p.m. AA  

Friday St. Therese 9:30 a.m. SVDP 

Saturday St. Therese 10:00 a.m. SVDP 

 Blood Pressure Check after all Masses 

Sunday Church 8:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy 

 Duffey Hall 9:30 a.m. Coffee and Donuts 

 School 9:30 a.m. Religious Ed 

  

Please welcome into our 

Christian community Luke 

James and Landon Thomas, 

sons of Nikki Mason, who 

were baptized on Sunday, October 28, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is 
in need of food donations for our 
Thanksgiving bags of food that we 
give to families in our Little Flower 

area. We are in need of instant potatoes, canned green beans, corn, 
fruit, and packaged gravy mixes. These items can be dropped off at 
the parish center or placed in the SVDP cart in the back of the church 
anytime before Nov. 7. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.  

 

The Adventuresome Group will 
meet on Wednesday, November 14, 
following the 11:00 a.m. Mass to 
celebrate Thanksgiving.  Following 
lunch there will be a presentation by 
Paula Bittlemeyer, from Our Lady of 
Lourdes, on Advance Directives and 

the need for a Health Advocate.   Members of our cohort 
parishes, Our Lady of Lourdes, Holy Spirit, and St. Philip Neri 
may attend this luncheon!  Please join us for a delicious meal 
and an informative presentation.  Please call the Parish Center, 
317-357-8352, if you plan on attending.  
 

On the weekend of November 24 and 25 as we 
celebrate the Feast of Christ the King, lectors, 
servers, music ministers, greeters, ushers, and art 
and environment ministers will be commissioned 
at all Masses. (Because of their special role, 
Eucharistic ministers will be commissioned next 
spring at the Holy Thursday liturgy.) Please plan 
to come forward for a special blessing at whatever 
Mass you attend. 

 

PLEASE CONSIDER REMEMBERING 

LITTLE FLOWER PARISH AND SCHOOL 

IN YOUR ESTATE PLANNING 

 

The next Baptism Preparation Class is 
Monday, November 12, at 7 p.m. in the 
Parish Center.  This class is required for 
parents who are requesting baptism for 
their child and have not previously 

attended a preparation class. Please call the parish center at 
317-357-8352 to let us know you plan to attend. Plan ahead, as 
the next class will not take place until February. 
 

Little Flower’s schedule for St. 
Vincent De Paul warehouse at 
1201 E. Maryland St. 46202 is 

coming up on Saturday December 1,  from 7:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  
We need two drivers and two helpers to go out and pick-up 
donated furniture and other household items. They supply the 
trucks and a route, we supply the help. If you are able to lift 50-
lbs., have a good back and a servant’s heart, please call Chris 
Arvin 317-270-2930. 
 

LECTORS will need their new workbooks for the 

year beginning with the readings of December 1 

and 2. Please pick-up your copy in the sacristy.  
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       STEWARDSHIP CORNER  
 

Did you know… 
Our church always looks beautiful due to the efforts of volunteer 
ministries? The Art and Environment Committee and the Church 
Cleaners do a fantastic job of keeping the church looking fresh 
and festive.  
 
      Weekly Budget Goal $          13,550.00 
      Collection of October 27 and 28 $            8,714.03 

Electronic Contributions 10/22 – 10/26 $            1,974.00  
Fiscal Year 2018-2019 YTD Actual $        229,265.04 
Fiscal Year 2018-2019 YTD Budget $        243,900.00 
Fiscal Year 2018-2019 YTD DEFICIT $       -  14,634.96 

Home Improvement Fund 
 

August Contributions  $       2,025.83

September Contributions  $       2,584.83

October Contributions  
 

$       2,515.33

PLEASE NOTE
Next weekend, November 10 and 11, is Intention Sunday for the 
Archdiocesan United Catholic Appeal: Christ our Hope. Christ our Hope 
provides year-long support to Archdiocesan ministries that benefit 
people in all parishes. You should have received your intention card in 
the mail.  Please bring it to church NEXT weekend. Extras are available 
at the church doors. Please take special care that you don’t mistake this 
for the intention card for parish support. Our parish awareness 
campaign for stewardship of time, talent, and treasures will take place 
in February.    

 
Grief and the Holidays 

Holidays can be very hard for those grieving the loss of a loved one.  
Everyone around you is in a festive mood; yet you may not feel like 
celebrating.  Come join the Eastside Catholic Community (Holy Spirit 
~ Little Flower ~ Our Lady of Lourdes ~ St. Philip Neri) for an evening 
to discuss how to cope with holiday grief on Thursday, November 8, 
from 7 - 8:30 p.m. at Holy Spirit, in the Parish Center.  Our guest 
speaker will be Patti Collins from St. Jude Parish.  Please contact 
Peggy Clegg at 317-357-8352 or pcle @littleflowerparish.or  if you 
have any questions.     
 

Please remember our parishioners who are ill, homebound, or 
in a nursing home in your thoughts and prayers.  If you get a 
chance, please send them a card or a note!  This week we 
especially want to remember:     

Verna Curtis 
5047 E 13th Street, Indianapolis, IN 46201 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The Parish Life Commission will host “Journey into 
Advent: Faith, Family, and Fun" on Monday, November 
26, from 6:00-7:30 p.m. in the school cafeteria.  This is an 
opportunity for families to reflect on the meanin  of Advent 
before it begins on December 2.   The evening will begin with 
dinner (pizza).  Following dinner each family will be given the 
opportunity to make an Advent Calendar to help count down 
the days until Christmas.  The evening is free, but reservations 
are needed.  Please call the Parish Center if you plan on 
attending.  If you have any questions, please contact Peggy 
Clegg at pcle @littleflowerparish.or  or at 357-8352. 

 

Confirmation Class 
Our second session for candidates only will 
be Sunday, November 4, after 6:00 p.m. 
Mass, in the Parish Center. The topics for 
this session are, “ Life is Choices” chapter 

one in our Decision Point Book, and “What is Holding You Back?” 
chapter two. We will finish at 9:00 p.m.  Please call Chris Arvin, 317-
270-2930 if you have questions.  
 

The date for Confirmation has been set for Tuesday, May 21, 2019, 
at 7:00 p.m. at SS. Peter and Paul Cathedral. Mark your calendars! 
The pictures are in, sponsors please meet with your candidate to 
frame them…(the pictures!). 
 
Thanks to Tricia Allstatt for snacks last session. Julie Bullock has 
them for Nov. 4, (sponsors are not coming so we only need enough 
for 12.) Thank you! 

 
SAVE THE DATE: Our Parish Christmas Party will be on 
Sunday, December 9, following the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  Please 
mark your calendar and plan on coming!  Look for more 
information in future issues of the bulletin.   
 

 
(grades 8 thru 12) 

 

YOUTH CHOIR will will sing for the 6 p.m. Mass on Sunday, 

November 4, meeting in church at 5 p.m.  

 

IT SEEMS EARLY,…. 
BUT 

ADVENT IS COMING 
We are seeking volunteers to 
assist in the lighting of the 

Advent Wreath at weekend Masses throughout Advent.  This 
includes the weekends of December 1/2, 8/9, 15/16, and 
22/23.   If you are interested in helping, please send an email 
to tom@littleflowerparish.or , and send your preferred 
weekend and Mass time. Please respond as soon as possible as 
we would like to get the schedule set.  You will be sent a 
reminder before the weekend you are scheduled.  
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Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

 

This process explains what Catholics believe and why. 
 

• Last week, Jesus asked, “What do you want me to 
do for you?”  

• This week, Jesus says, “You are not far from the 
kingdom of  God.” 

• This week’s topic is, “The Church Year”, 
presentation by the RCIA Team.   

 

You are invited to join us on Tuesday November 6, at 7 
p.m. in the Little Flower Parish Center, we finish at 8:30 
p.m. Light refreshments and snacks are provided. Have 
questions? Email carvin@littleflowerparish.org or call the 
Parish Center 317-357-8352.  All are welcome!  
 

 
Moms/care-givers of infants and toddlers who are looking for a 

way to be of service to others have a wonderful opportunity to 

do so by bringing your little ones to a Kindermusik class at the 

St. Paul Hermitage in Beech Grove once a week with the senior 

nuns from the Benedictine Monastery and the senior residents 

of St. Paul.  Kindermusik is a movement and music class for 

infants and toddlers.  Kindermusik Studies have shown that 

music and movement have positive impacts on not only children 

but seniors as well. By bringing the Kindermusik experience to 

the senior sisters and residents, we are able to enrich the lives 

of children and seniors alike. It is truly a magical experience 

for all involved.  Our classes were a huge success last year and 

we are offering them again this year.  We have room for more 

little ones.  Please consider this special opportunity to bring 

joy to the lives of our senior friends. Classes will 

begin November 8.  For more information contact:  Jody 

Treadwell, Director at 317-513-5941. 

 
Scecina presents two one-act plays 

 

Scecina Memorial High School presents two one-act plays this 
November, “Tracks” by Peter Tarsi and “These Shining 
Lives” by Melanie Marnich. All plays are presented in the 
Scecina cafeteria, 5000 Nowland Ave. Tickets are $7. 
 
Dates and Times:    
Tracks  
Saturday, November 10 - 7:30 p.m.   
Sunday, November 11 - 3 p.m.  
 

These Shining Lives  
Saturday, November 17 - 7:30 p.m.   
Sunday, November 18 – 3 p.m. 
 

For tickets and more information about these plays, visit 
scecina.org/theatre. Have questions about tickets? Reach out 
to Theatre Director Leslie Young '99 at l oun @scecina.or . 
 
 
 

 

LITTLE FLOWER CHRISTMAS 
CHOIR 

Preparations for Little Flower 
Christmas Choir are right around 
the corner.  Every year, our adult 
choir welcomes others from inside 
and outside the parish who may 

not want to commit to the choir on a year-round basis.  We also 
welcome parish or school children in grades 6 and above who wish 
to join.   
 

The Christmas Choir rehearses on the 5 Tuesdays prior to Christmas 
at 7 p.m., beginning on Tuesday, November 20.  Practice ends at 
8:30 p.m. the first week, and at 9:00 p.m. the remaining week.   
 

The choir will then sing at the 10 p.m. Mass on Christmas Eve and 
the 10:30 a.m. Masses on Sunday, December 30 and Sunday 
January 6.   
 

Members are asked to commit to at least four of the five practices 
and are also asked to commit to at least two of the three Masses at 
which the Christmas Choir sings unless special circumstances exist 
and arrangements are made in advance.   Special arrangements will 
be made for returning college students.  
 
Questions should be directed to Tom Costello at 
tcostello@littleflowerparish.or    Please consider being a part of this 
special tradition!  If you are NOT a part of our year-round adult choir, 
please send an email to Tom to let him know you plan to attend.   
This will help us have enough music ready for the first rehearsal. 

 
Shadow at Cathedral High School 
Come be a VIP—“Very IRISH Person”—for a day! We invite all 8th grade 
students to spend a day in the life of one of our students, meeting teachers, 
attending classes and experiencing what being IRISH is all about! Visiting 
students will be hosted by a freshman student who has similar co-curricular 
interests and/or academic abilities. Go to ocathedral.com/shadow for more 
information or contact Maribeth Cloud at mcloud@ ocathedral.com. 
 

Cathedral Fall Open House 
Cathedral High School invites students and families to attend our Fall Open 
House from 5:30-8 p.m. on Thursday, November 8. Enjoy a student-led 
campus tour, meet teachers in all departments, interact with all coaches and 
club moderators, and hear student performances during a school welcome 
program. Learn more and/or pre-register at www.cathedralopenhouse.com. 
 

Parent Preview Day 
Cathedral High School invites interested parents to attend a Parent Preview 
Day this fall on any of the following dates: November 16, December 10 or 
January 17. Interact with school leaders, attend a class, and tour campus 
with a current student. To learn more and/or to pre-register, visit 
www. ocathedral.com/parentpreview. 
  

High School Placement Test 
Cathedral High School will administer the High School Placement Test on 
Saturday, November 17, at 8:30 a.m. While students are taking the exam, 
the Enrollment Management staff will offer "Coffee with Cathedral" to share 
information regarding academics, counseling and more. 
 

Cathedral Fall Play 
Cathedral High School Theatre will present "A Midsummer Night's Dream" 
from November 16-18 at the Joseph O'Malia Performing Arts Center on the 
campus of Cathedral High School. Show times are 7:30 p.m. on November 
16 and 17, and 3 p.m. on November 18. For more information and to order 
tickets, visit www. ocathedral.com/theatre. 
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THIELE HEATING & 
AIR CONDITIONING
“Indy’s Oldest Heating & Cooling Co.”
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Thinking about
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Give your local
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a call today. 317-294-4295 direct
IndyBetterHomes.com
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5614 E. WASHINGTON ST.
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Free Estimates
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RICHARD T. FOWLER FAMILY
PLUMBING CONTRACTORS

Licensed • Bonded • Insured

317-356-9191
• Repair & Replace Water, Sewer & Gas Lines

   • Backflow Certified • Camera Inspections • Drains Cleared
   • Complete Residential & Commercial Services
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“Preserving the Rite of Christian
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Liturgy of Cremation.”
3 1 7 . 3 5 7 . 1 1 8 1

w w w. s h i r l e y b r o t h e r s . c o m

www.beewindow.com

       
 

 
  

dtorzewskibeewindow@gmail.com
Drew Torzewski, Parishioner, Alumnus
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333-1042

We Treat You Like Family.
KiaOfCarmel.com

(317) 251-1441

Bibles ∙ Jewelry ∙ Rosaries ∙ Artwork ∙ Crucifixes ∙ Gifts ∙ Books ∙ Statues ∙ Cards ∙ Décor ∙ Church Supplies 

(317) 845-5487       6935 Lake Plaza Drive Indianapolis, IN 46220       www.thevillagedove.com 

Your local source for faith-
inspired gifts, religious goods, 

and more.   
 
Store Hours: Monday-Friday 10-6, Saturday 10-4 

Please
 patronize 

the 
sponsors

of our
bulletin

http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=23690317

